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Community Events

Courage
We are excited to focus on Courage this

month! One way to think about Courage is
“choosing what is helpful, right, and kind

even when it is hard or scary.” Courage is 1
of 3 traits we will focus on throughout the

year that helps students Be Strong. 

Throughout the school, students will be
developing skills like focusing, organizing,

and goal-setting.

Upcoming Events

Wednesday, March 6th, 3:15pm
Robison Focus Group

Everyone is Welcome to Attend!

Friday, March 8th
Grading Day - No School

Monday, March 11th - Friday, March 15th
Spring Break - No School

Tuesday, March 19th
PTO Meeting at 5:15pm in Room #16

Wednesday, March 20th
Professional Learning Day - No School

Tuesday, March 26th
OMA Band Performance at 5:00pm

Math and Science Night from 5:30-6:30pm

Friday, March 29th
Spring Holiday - No School

Character Strong

Food & Clothing Resources

TUSD Family Resource Centers provide
support services for TUSD students and
their families. Services include clothing
banks and food boxes. 

Catalina Family Resource Center
Location: 3645 East Pima Street
Contact: (520) 232-8684
Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8am-12:30pm & 1pm-
4pm; Tue, Thu 9:30am-12:30pm & 1pm-6pm

Duffy Clothing Bank
Location: 655 N Magnolia Ave
Contact: (520) 232-7055
Hours: Mon, Wed, Fri 8am-12:30pm & 1pm-
4pm; Tue, Thu 9:30am-12:30pm & 1pm-6pm

Fun by the Fire at First Will Baptist Church
Saturday, March 23rd, 6:00pm-8:00pm

2565 E 18th St, Tucson, AZ 85716

Join First Will Baptist Church for hot dogs and
smores at this fun community event!

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

To RSVP for Fun by the Fire, 
call (520) 400 - 8884.


